Debra ThomEson

From: Stephen Giesbrecht

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 9:07 AM
To: Debra Thompson

Subject: Fwd: public safety committee

Here you go

Get Qutlook for i0S

From: john <perhav@gci.net>

Sent: Wednesday, November 29, 2017 8:56:28 AM
To: Stephen Giesbrecht

Subject: public safety committee

Steve, | would like to be considered for membership on the Public Safety
Committee. | have a very strong interest in our community being safe
and support all efforts to that end in our Borough. | would like to do

my part in helping by participating on the public safety
board/committee. John Havrilek



